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January	13,	2016

Subject:		Survey	of	Georgia	Pediatricians	on	Child	Abuse	Anticipatory	Guidance
Estimated	Time	to	Complete:	Less	than	5	minutes
Please	Reply	by:		January	21,	2016

Dear	Colleague:

The	Georgia	AAP	is	cooperating	with	Dr.	Andrea	Ali-Panzarella,	who	is	a	Fellow	in	Child	Abuse	Pediatrics	at
Emory	University,	in	conducting	a	survey	of	pediatricians	about	their	perspective	of	child	abuse	anticipatory
guidance.

We	invite	you	to	take	this	brief	survey	(see	link	below)	as	this	will	provide	us	useful	information	in	this	very
important	aspect	of	pediatric	care.		Once	completed,	we	will	share	the	results	with	you.		Thank	you.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HVKY9P2

Evelyn	Johnson,	MD,	FAAP																										Lee	Heery,	MD,	FAAP
President																																																								Chair,	Committee	on	Child	Abuse	&	Neglect
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